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AB2121Pollcy Comment Letter AB 2121 Pollcy

From:  <springhill1910@aol.com>

To:  <AB2121policy@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 4/30/2008 4:59 PM

Subject: Comment Letter - AB 2121 Policy

ms. karen niiya, senior engineer =
division of water rights =
state water resources control board %
1001 I street, 2nd floor £ —
p.o. box 2000 _ =
sacramento, ca 95814 e

Lo

re: comment letter - AB 2121 policy

I am a landowner in Sonoma County and the proposed policy will directly
impact me and the farming interests of my family/business. I believe this
policy does not provide a balance to the competing needs for water as it fails
to weigh the many benefits derived from the agricultural, domestic, and
industrial uses of water. It is my belief that the State Water Board should
concentrate on fixing the water rights process. I feel applicants deserve clear
and effective guidance as to how to obtain a water right permit. The Draft
Policy should be rejected and replaced with one that balances economic
interests and environmental protection. Thank you for allowing me to express
my opinion on this very important subject matter.

sincerely,
chris london

cc: Tam Doduc, Chair, SWRCB
SWRCB Members: Arthur Baggett, Jr., Charles Hoppm Frances Spivy-
Weber, Gary Wolff

Plan your next roadtrip with MapQuest.com: America's #1 Mapping Site.
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